
 

Dear Parents, 

WH Smith are supporting our School with their “Free Vouchers for School Scheme” and we need 

your help to make it a success!!  

We have signed up to a new scheme to earn Free Vouchers for our School: WH Smith has agreed to 

donate 10% of the value on all our Parents/Guardians spend on Books and Stationery* between 1st 

June – 30th September 2021 as WH Smith vouchers which will be used to reward and acknowledge 

Students achievements 

How to support our School: 

 Shopping in store: Please show the cashier the barcode on the orange card that has been 

sent home with your child 

 Shopping online: When completing your purchase simply enter the barcode number below 

into the “do you have a promo code” box 

 
 

60221513 

 
 

 After 30th September we will receive 10% of the value of the spend on Books and 

Stationery* earned by everyone who has participated, back in vouchers for the School 

 Please see the attached FAQs 

 

We appreciate your participation within this promotion and support for our School, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Crockford 

Assistant Business Manager 

 

 

*Excluding Toys, Games and Computing 


